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Dear Families,  

After an incredibly busy couple of months, featuring a range of learning experiences, we’ve made it to 

the last week of term!  Since January we’ve enjoyed…  

• Improved partnership working across our learning community which included a celebration of 

diversity with Carntyne Primary, Cranhill Primary, Avenue End Primary, Sunnyside Primary, 

Croftcroighn Primary and Smithycroft Secondary School 

• Developments in partnership working across our community including newly formed              

partnerships with Robroyston’s ASDA Community Champion, Junction 12, GCC’s Physical         

Education, Physical Activity and School Sport Team (PEPASS) and CEDAR Project 

• A variety of learning showcases from our wonderful classes and their teachers 

• An ‘Open Doors’ learning event for families, sharing our STEM learning 

• A number of educational experiences including a visit from Zoolab and trips to the Science    

Centre 

• World Book Day 

• Robert Burns Day 

• A variety of sporting and academic achievements, including being awarded our Sports Scotland 

Bronze Award and our Rights Respecting Schools Bronze Award 

• A variety of afterschool clubs 
• Participation in a dance festival and being awarded the golden ticket to the finals in May 2024 to 

school in April.  



In Term 4, Wallacewell Primary will be hosting our Future Me Week -  MONDAY 22ND APRIL 2024 
to FRIDAY 26TH APRIL 2024. This will provide our children with further opportunities to learn about 
different careers, engage with employers and learning about their own skill set. To make this       
engaging and relevant for our young people, we are looking for volunteers to come into school to 
talk to pupils about their jobs and career journeys. We are looking for volunteers from a range of 
jobs and would urge you to get involved - all jobs are important for our children to learn about.  

There are two main opportunities for volunteers across the course of  the week -  

1. Class Talks - These will take place throughout the week and will involve a fairly informal talk 
from volunteers to specific classes. Volunteers may wish to bring along pictures, leaflet and 
props.  In the questionnaire below you can select an age group that you feel most comfortable   
engaging with or with whom you feel your talk would be most appropriate for. After your talk the 
children will then have the opportunity to ask questions. You will be able to select the dates and 
times that suit you across the week in questionnaire below.  

2. P5-7 Careers Fayre - On Thursday the 25th of April we will also be hosting our Careers Fair for 
our Primary 5-7 pupils. This will be organised much like a job fair. Volunteers will have an allocated 
stand that children can visit and ask questions about a particular vocation. Volunteers may wish to 
bring along pictures, leaflet and props.  

If you are able to volunteer as part of our Future Me Week please click on the link below to      
complete our survey –  

https://forms.office.com/e/XPNBW8Aq3p 

This survey will close on Friday the 5th of April 2024. Once we have collated all of the responses we 
will be in touch about confirmed visit dates and times. Thank you in advance for your support. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a wonderful Spring Break. We look forward 
to seeing everyone back, rested and ready for Term 4 on Monday the 15th of April 2024! 

 

Yours  

 
 

Miss L Davidson 

Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/XPNBW8Aq3p

